
 

 

         April 6th, 2020 
To: To all GESCO CUSTOMERS, suppliers and employees. 

From: Paul Green, President and Chief Revenue Officer 

 

Re. WE ARE OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

 
 
 
Dear customer, supplier and employee, 
 
We would like to reiterate to you that we are OPEN and fully able to fill your requirements.   
 
The following Shnier/Tierra Sol warehouses are all operational, along with several third-party 
partners.  We are fully able to take, fill and ship your orders. 
 

• Brampton, Ontario hub (Shnier) 

• Calgary, Alberta hub (Tierra Sol and Shnier) 

• Vancouver, British Columbia (Tierra Sol and Shnier) 

• Dartmouth, Nova Scotia (Shnier) 

• Edmonton, Alberta (third-party Rosedale Transport) 

• Saskatoon, Saskatchewan (third-party Rosedale Transport) 

• Regina, Saskatchewan (third-party Rosedale Transport) 

• Winnipeg, Manitoba (third-party Rosedale Transport) 

• Ottawa, Ontario (third-party Rosedale Transport) 

• St. John’s, Newfoundland (third-party Clarke Transport) 

• Corner Brook, Newfoundland (third-party Clarke Transport) 

• Northern Ontario (third-party McKevitt Transport) 
 
We have implemented many measures to ensure the safety of our employees, and those 
measures are compliant with each jurisdiction’s detailed requirements.  These measures were 
communicated to you on Friday April 3rd.   
 
It is always best to contact our customer service department to clarify which options are 
available to you in different markets to have goods picked up or shipped. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Green, President and Chief Revenue Officer 
GESCO Group of Companies 
 


